OFFICE OF ATTORNEY (GENERAL
STATE OF OKLAHOMA

May 22, 2001

Lt. Steven Dunnagan
Alaska State Troopers

5700 E. Tudor Rd.
Anchorage, AK 99507

Dear Lt. Dunnagan,

In response to your letter of April 20, 2001, and pursuant to Title 21, Section 1290.26 of the
Oklahoma Statutes, the State of Oklahoma hereby grants reciprocity to the citizens of the State of
Alaska who hold valid concealed weapons permits from that state. Any person entering this state
in possession of a firearm authorized by Alaska for concealed carry is authorized to continue to
carry a concealed firearm in Oklahoma; provided the firearm remains fully concealed from
detection and view, and that upon coming in contact with any peace officer of this state, the
person discloses the fact that he or she is in possession of a concealed firearm pursuant to a valid
concealed carry weapons permit issued from your state.

I will notify you of any change in Oklahoma law which might call into doubt the appropriateness

of reciprocity between our states. Please notify me of any changes in your law. If I may be of any
further help to you, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

D. éasey DawisE

Assistant Attorncy General
Oklahoma State Bureau of Investigation

4545 N. Lvcown Brvp., Surre 260, OxkLanoMa CrTy, OK 73105-3498 (405) 521-4274 « ¥ax: (405) 528-1867
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